
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Opposed to new gas station in Borden.
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:13:02 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:18 AM
Subject: FW: Opposed to new gas station in Borden.
 
 
 
From: David Campbell [mailto:oilerschamp2025@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:58 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Opposed to new gas station in Borden.
 
Hello, my name is David Campbell and for the past 22 years I have worked in Borden-Carlton
at by the water shellfish inc. Over that time spam I by my meat and a few of my groceries
from Ceretti's Convenience, I buy all my gas from Howatts tourist mart and I get my Tim's
coffee from the Esso. As it is having three gas stations within that area seems much as it is.
Adding another gas station is only taking away from the already struggling local businesses
that we see on the news everyday. Especially I'm concerned about the location as I have seen
many accidents at that set of lights over the years plus the congestion of the Dickie Rd would
more then likely concerning for the residents of the surrounding area.  If there is a solution it
would be great to see a gas station placed between Borden and New Haven since the mid to
late 90's there has been 8 gas stations that have closed. I'm opposed to a gas station in an area
with already 3 gas stations but I'm not opposed to a gas station in an area where they need one.
I live in the South Melville rd area and I either have to drive 17 km to New Haven or 26km to
Borden.  Make no sense to add another gas station to the Borden Area.
 
Thank you for your time
 
By the Water Shellfish inc. (2012)
Floor Manager
 
David Campbell 
902-303-6491
Davidcampbellbtw2003@gmail.com 
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